
Solihull Conservative Association 
invite you to 
 

      An Italian Evening         
   

At Fentham Hall 
Marsh Lane, Hampton in Arden, B92 0AH 

On Friday, 15th March from 7.30pm to 10pm 

Come and enjoy an evening with an Italian flavour 

Family and friends welcome 

Tickets: £15 (2 courses & glass of wine)                   Raffle 
Ample parking available  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

To: Mrs Penny Harbour, Nutlands Farm, Oldberrow Lane, Henley in Arden, B95 5NH 

Please send me  ______tickets @  £15 each (cheques payable to Solihull Conservative Association ) 

Name: _____________________________  Tel: ___________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Please indicate any special dietary requirements __________________________________________ 

Places are limited so please apply early. If applying by post a stamped addressed envelope would be 
appreciated.

HOW WE USE YOUR INFORMATION 
The information you supply us with will be treated by the Solihull Conservative Association in the strictest confidence in 
accordance with the Data Protection Act, 1998 and related legislation and will not be passed onto a third party. If you DO 
NOT wish to have your data stored by the Solihull Conservative Association please mark a cross in this box    !  


